
To learn more about how you can leave a legacy to 
Girl Scouts through a bequest or other planned giving 

opportunities, we would be happy to meet with you or send 
you more information. Simply contact JoAnne Morak, Vice 

President of Advancement & Retail Operations, at 
315.288.0953 or jmorak@gsnypenn.org.  

  

    
  

To celebrate and recognize those who are 
planning to leave a legacy to Girl Scouting, Girl 
Scouts of NYPENN Pathways (GSNYPENN) 
has created the Juliette Gordon Low Legacy 
Society. Any friend of Girl Scouting who has 
included GSNYPENN in their estate plans is 
invited to become a member. 

All Juliette Gordon Low Legacy Society members receive a certi˜cate of membership and 
are recognized in a special section of our council’s Annual Impact Report. Most importantly, 
membership in the society ensures that members stay connected to GSNYPENN now and 
into the future. Throughout the year, society members are invited to take part in special 
events throughout the council and receive regular updates on the impact of Girl Scouting 
through publications and an annual update letter from our CEO. 

If you have already included GSNYPENN in your estate plans, simply complete our Juliette 
Gordon Low Legacy Society Acceptance of Membership form or contact us to arrange your 
membership. You are not obligated to disclose the anticipated amount of your gift or 
speci˜c details to become a member. 

With your 
help, her 
future is 
bright. 

Juliette Gordon Low 
Legacy Society 
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